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All 2020 Ruritan District Lieutenant Governors should plan to attend the 2020 Summer Lead-
ership Conference in Dublin, VA at the New River Community College in June.  Current Lt. 
Governors are expensed to this conference. 

Lt. Governors are required to attend this conference to be eligible for reimbursement of one 
half of their National Convention expenses. 

 Current District Governors and Zone Governors are not required to attend this conference 
but are highly recommended to attend.

One area of concern for all Ruritan members is the growth of the organization.  We will have 
some “experts” that have built Ruritan membership and Ruritan clubs who will give some use-
ful advice on how you can build your clubs and districts.  President Elect Glen and the Lead-
ership Committee are planning the training around the theme: One Team, One Direction, Up.”  
There will be classes that will benefit all Ruritans. 

  The conference gives Ruritan leaders the opportunity to learn more about their responsibili-
ties, share ideas, express concerns, and plan for the future of the organization.

It also provides an opportunity for leaders to learn about the responsibilities that go along 
with other leadership positions they may wish to seek and encourages them to move up in 
their leadership roles.  Information on the conference’s content and cost will be sent to 2020 
district leaders later this spring.  Lodging rooms will be blocked for this conference at the Dub-
lin area hotels.

The conference brings Ruritan leaders together to discuss concerns and plan for the future 
of the organization.  Attendees will also learn the latest information about Ruritan programs 
and procedures.  As stated earlier, Lt. Governors are expensed to this conference, others may 
attend at their own expense and for a nominal registration fee.  Special circumstances such as 
substitutions will be considered on a case by case basis by the Ruritan National President.   

1. 2020 District Lt. Governors will be paid ½ of their expenses to the 2021 National Conven-
tion in Covington, KY provided they complete the requirements below.

2. They attend the June 2020 Summer Leadership Conference (unless excused in writing by 
the National President).

3. They attend the Governors’ Training at the 2021 National Convention.
4. They attend substantially all meetings at the 2021 National Convention.
5. Form R-35 must be received by Ruritan National no later than November 10 and Form R-36 

must be received by Ruritan National no later than February 10. 
All expense vouchers must be submitted within 90 days after the 2021 National Convention.
Current District Governors are eligible for ½ of their expenses to be paid to the National Con-

vention providing that numbers 4 and 5 above are satisfied.  

One Team - One Direction - Up
Change is Good! President Elect Glen Broadwater is kicking off the conference on Friday, June 12, at 6 p.m. 
at Randolph Park in Dublin, VA. Enjoy live music, fun, fellowship, and food! You will pick up your conference 

materials and shirt at the picnic.
Training will start at 8:00 a.m. Saturday, June 13, at New River Community College. 

Bob Anderson will be the Motivational Speaker for the event. You can check out his website at 
www.starperformance-inc.com/keynote

2020 Summer Leadership Conference

If We Work Together as One Team, We will 
Make a Difference in Our Organization!
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